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Membership	-	This	last	year	we	managed	to	increase	our	membership.	Thank	you	to	our	
directors	who	go	around	to	houses	to	collect.	Please	help	them	if	they	leave	you	an	envelope,	if	
they	missed	you,	by	filling	in	your	information	and	putting	it	in	their	mailbox.		
	
President’s	Report	-	Betty	sent	out	her	report	for	the	year	in	her	August	newsletter	to	
everyone.	
	
We	are	still	looking	for	a	volunteer	or	volunteers	to	run	a	golf	tournament	or	something	
equivalent.	Please	think	about	it	and	let	Betty	know	either	on	Saturday	or	by	email	if	you	would	
be	willing	to	take	this	on.	
	
History	of	the	Point	-	Alda	McMahon	is	still	working	on	her	web	site	about	the	Point	and	would	
still	like	more	information	for	it.	Please	contact	her	at	aldamcmahon@rogers.com	and	go	on	
line	to	read	all	she	has	done	so	far	at	www.couchichingpoint.yolasite.com.	
	
Board	for	2017-18	-	Everyone	on	the	board	is	willing	to	stand	next	year,	but	if	anyone	would	
like	to	join	or	take	on	a	specific	position	please	let	any	of	us	know.	We	could	really	do	with	
more	directors.	
	
So	our	slate	for	next	year	stands	at	the	following:	
	
	 President	 	 Betty	Bridgens	
	 Vice	President		 Ron	Vance	
	 Secretary	 	 June	Healy	
	 Treasurer	 	 Stephanie	Worthington	
	 	
	 Directors	 	 Sandy	Dougall	
	 	 	 	 Martha	Ewart	
	 	 	 	 Laurel	Fischer	
	 	 	 	 Marilyn	Gordon	
	 	 	 	 Tom	Nicol	
	 	 	 	 Liz	Thompson	
	
Canal	Update	-	There	is	no	report	from	the	canal	committee	as	it	has	been	disbanded	awaiting	
the	city	council	to	finalize	the	details	for	a	new	combined	Working	Group	to	be	voted	on	at	
Council	on	September	25th.	Hopefully,	before	Thanksgiving	there	will	be	a	meeting	for	North	
and	South	Canal	residents	at	City	Hall.	All	canal	residents	had	their	lots	surveyed	again	and	we	
wait	to	see	what	the	council	plans	to	do	regarding	encroachments.	Our	committee	has	been	
presenting	what	they	think	should	happen	with	the	canals.	Canal	residents	will	be	notified	more	
about	this	meeting	when	information	is	available.	



	
Speeding	–	The	Board	has	received	some	requests	to	remind	people	not	to	speed	on	Broadview	
Avenue.	It	is	tempting	to	speed	up	because	of	the	length	and	straightness.	Please	be	patient	
and	stick	to	the	speed	limit.	
	

Couchiching Point Residents Association 
 

Treasurer’s Report  
Prepared for the Annual General Meeting 

September 16, 2017 
 

Opening	Bank	Balance:	 	 	 	 	 	 	 $1,922.20	
	
REVENUES:	
Membership	dues	collected	for	2016/2017	season:	 	 $860.00	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Total:		 	 $2,782.20	
	
EXPENSES:	
Grass	cutting	for	2016/2017	season	 	 	 	 	 $650.00	
Food	for	2016	Annual	General	Meeting	 	 	 	 $60.00	
Street	sale	advertisement	(2	days)	 	 	 	 	 $33.90	
Grass	seed	&	fertilizer	 	 	 	 	 	 	 $50.00	
Bank	charges		 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 $23.78	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Total	Expenses:	 $817.68	
	
Bank	Account	Balance	as	at	September	13,	2017	 	 	 $1,964.52	
 
	
From	President	Betty	-	As	President	of	the	Couchiching	Point	Resident’s	Association	I	would	like	
to	thank	all	the	members	of	the	executive	and	directors	for	what	they	do	for	the	Point.	Ron	is	
an	excellent	Vice	President	and	keeps	everyone	informed	of	what	is	happening.	He	also	keeps	
our	approach	along	Couchiching	Point	Road	looking	wonderful	with	Karen’s	help.		June	as	
secretary	sends	out	cards	as	well	as	other	secretarial	duties.	Stephanie	looks	after	our	money	
and	has	this	year	transferred	to	the	Toronto	Dominion	Bank	which	we	feel	will	better	serve	us.	
Our	directors	have	the	big	job	of	collections.	They	walk	around	their	route	2	or	3	times	before	
catching	most	of	their	residents	and	therefore	they	need	whatever	help	you	can	give	them.	
Thank	you	everyone!	
	
Presented	by	Betty	Bridgens,		President					betty@bridgens.ca	or	705-326-1125	(all	year)	


